
From: Shane Yokom <Shane.Yokom@enbridge.com> 
Sent: Friday, March 28, 2025 3:37 PM 
To: Rice, Caroline M - DNR 
Subject: BRRTS Activity Number 02-28-595980 Cambridge Station - Weekly Site 

Activities - Week of March 24th 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.  
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is 
safe. 

 

 
Hello Caroline – Site activities from the week of March 24th are summarized below.   
 

• Participated in the Cambridge Community Meeting on March 24th. 
 

• DNR Site Visit on March 25th 
 

• Continued preparation of the SVE pilot work plan. 
 

• Began preparation of the Site Investigation Addendum 
 

• Submitted the Q1 potable and surface water sampling results to BRTTS.   
 

 
 
Sincerely, 

 
-shane 
 
 
 
Shane Yokom 
Environment Supervisor, LPUS  
Safety & Reliability Environment Operations 
—  
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